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From: Sheri Hartz
Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2018 1:56 PM
To: Lorrayne Leong
Subject: Fwd: Public Comment for Tonight's Council Meeting - Item 11.1

From: Bobby Lee <bl305@aol.com> 
Date: May 1, 2018 at 1:54:11 PM PDT 
To: shartz@emeryville.org, clehr@emeryville.org 
Subject: Public Comment for Tonight's Council Meeting ‐ Item 11.1 

Hi Sheri & Carolyn, 

I'd like to submit the following public comment for agenda item 11.1 (noise waiver application - AvalonBay 
Communities) being heard at tonight's council meeting: 

Just a brief comment in regard to the council’s consideration for a noise waiver application from 
AvalonBay Communities at the Public Market Parcel D and C-2.  

Councilmembers should keep in mind the possible knock-on effects of work taking place on Parcel D and 
C-2.  Current Parcel D work, in particular, partially shuts down Shellmound Street during regular business
hours on the weekdays.

If this work were to extend to a Saturday, the council should take into consideration effects on traffic 
circulation into and out of the area, as well as possible impacts on the Emery Go Round. 

Further, should the Council approve the waiver, I urge Councilmembers to consider suspending Saturday 
work during the busy holiday shopping season.  Starting from a week prior to Thanksgiving to a week 
after New Year’s.   

Thank you. 

-Bobby Lee
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